
CAISO MARKET NOTICE 
 
 
NOTIFICATION OF CD CONTAINING DECREMENTAL MCP CORRECTIONS 
FOR DECEMBER 2000 

 
 
Client Action:  Categories:     Subject: 
Information Only  Settlements and Market Clearing  Preparatory 
Rerun  
 
Summary: CD containing corrections to Decremental MCP for December 
2000 

___________________________________________________ 
 
Main Text:  On June 1, 2004, the ISO sent SC’s an updated CD containing 
corrections related to a software issue that was discovered in which the 
Decremental MCP changed.  This CD contained January 2001 data only.   
 
To assist SC’s with validation of December 2000 data, a CD containing 
Decremental MCP corrections for December 2000 was sent yesterday, June 3, 
2004 for receipt by SC’s today June 4, 2004.   December 2000 corrections 
related to this issue will begin posting to settlements statements on Monday, 
June 7, 2004.  For details on the rerun posting dates, please see the updated 
rerun calendar on the CAISO website at, 
http://www.caiso.com/docs/2004/01/16/200401161414093653.html . 
 
A list of all affected Trade Dates and Trade Hours can be found at, 
http://www.caiso.com/docs/2004/01/16/200401161414093653.html.    
 

___________________________________________________ 
For More Information Contact: 
Jake Thai at, JThai@caiso.com.  
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CRCommunications@caiso.com 

 
The California ISO strives to be the preferred provider of superior electrical transmission 
services for the benefit of our customers in California and the West.  
 


